Continued

If there are sufficient members who feel the idea is a good one but don't want to

face the difficulties of working out how to install the unit, it could be supplied
through the Club.

It is anticipated that a D.I.Y. kit consisting of the unit, complete with all
necessary wiring, fitting instructions and including postage will cost £8.00. An
initial batch of ten could be made early in the new year on a first come first

served basis. If you are interested and would like a small winter project, why not
give John or Freda a call.

EDITOR'S NOTE...... The list is now at the side of the phone, but you won't be
the first....... My name is already there ! ORDER LINE 01284 787539

{ YOUR LETTERS.

DEAR EDITOR,

I have recently fitted a battery isolating switch to my Hutson "TF-1700". This
small device replaces a terminal on top of the battery and incorporates a
removable fuse bar. It is excellent for low usage periods....the laying up season,
and provides security during the "going season". the fuse bar plug is easily
carried in a pocket.

This little unit can be obtained from:-
Frost Auto...telephone 01706 58619,
with whom I have no connection other
than being a satisfied customer.

Just one other point, when fitting a
new battery, I always write the starting
date on the battery top with a felt tip
or similar pen. Batteries always seem to
be older than you think !

Regards

Les and Vanessa Hinchcliffe.

DEAR EDITOR,

A small tip which you may wish to include in "TOOLBOX" sometime, for those
with door catches which rattle (as mine did).

Wrap a piece of plastic insulating tape around the small lock pillar on the B post a
couple of times. This is sufficient to stop the jaws of the lock rattling without
interefering with the lock's efficiency.

Kindest regards,

Maynard Flint.



